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                     This Holiday Season, we are looking back with appreciation and 

gratitude for your loyalty and support, while looking forward to another 

year together!  

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year  
from Our Love an Angel Foundation Families, Board of Directors, & Staff! 
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Off i ce  Ass i s t a nt 

needed! If you have 

office experience, know 

how to use Microsoft 

O f f i c e  S u i t e  a n d 

QuickBooks and are 

willing to work with us on 

a volunteer/low pay basis, 

our Executive Director, 

Patti, would like to speak 

with you! 

Please call our office at 

234-678-7466 or Patti’s 

cell at 330-701-1886 if 

you would like to discuss 

how you can become 

more involved.  

3108 Vanderhoof Road 

New Franklin, OH 44216 

234-678-7466 

Check out our website: 

www.LoveAnAngel.org 

President 

Matthew Weber 
 

Secretary 

Michelle Bisconti 
 

Treasurer 

Patricia Weber 
 

Director 

Doneita Bucey 
 

Director 

Burt Keiper 
 

Director 

Joseph Masich 
 

Director 

Janice Pajk 
 

Business Advisor 

Jamie Schisler 
 

Legal Advisor 

Ray Weber 
 

Staff 

Susie Bischoff 

WE ARE SAYING GOODBYE 

Dates to  

Keep in mind: 

 Reverse Raffle 

2/9/2019 

 Ladies Night Out—

A Spring fundraiser 

—TBA 
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Current 

Office Hours: 

Mon & Wed 

5:30 PM to 

8:30PM  

Tues, Thurs—

S u n  b y 

a p p o i n t m e n t 

only. Our office 

hours are still 

s u b j e c t  t o 

c h a n g e 

according to 

our Growth 

Administrator’s 

hours at her 

other job. So, 

p le as e  c a l l 

before stopping 

by. 

Before we close this chapter of the Biking for Angels  

Spin-a-thons, a big SHOUT OUT and THANK YOU goes to 

Springside Racquet & Fitness Club, for opening its doors 

this year and providing an additional opportunity for 

spinners to participate in this, our last spin-a-thon 

fundraising event. 

A SHOUT OUT and THANK YOU  also goes to the 

Cleveland Clinic Akron General LifeStyles, Bath who for 

the past 7 years hosted the Love an Angel Foundation’s 

Biking for Angels Spin-a-thon and helped to make this 

event an exciting fundraiser. 

While this year’s event was down in participants, we are 

thankful for those who were able to participate.  We 

appreciate the many sponsors of our shirts and our 

bikers through the years and are grateful for their 

generous donations.  In addition, we thank those who 

volunteered their time to lead the 30 to 40 minute 

sessions—helping our spinners to “Put the Pedal to the 

Metal” Keeping in Motion for a Good Cause. 

This year’s spin-a-thon brought in a grand total of 

$14,075.00. 

Enjoy the Pictures of the “Happy? And “Pained?” Faces 

of This Year’s Spinners. 
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To Provide Comfort, Assistance, Relief, and Encouragement to those touched by Angelman Syndrome. 

Biking Goodbye Continued 
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MARK YOUR 2019 CALENDAR 
Our Save the Date postcards  

have been mailed! 

We hope you have received yours and are 

planning to attend.  If you have not received the 

postcard, please email or call the office. We 

need to make sure that our mailing list is 

updated and no one has been accidentally 

deleted. The invitations are mailed at the end of 

December. 

This year’s event will be featuring some new and exciting activities.  We especially want to 

see this event grow, so please consider sharing/inviting family, friends, neighbors or  

business associates? You can include their name(s) on your RSVP card and include their 

check(s) in your envelope, or make copies of your RSVP card for them to fill out, or   

better yet, give us their address and we will send them an invitation.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you Saturday, February 9th at the  

“For the Love of an Angel” Dinner, Reverse Raffle & Silent Auction! 

Final Days of shopping for the Acme Community Cash Back Program 

Remember 
Ends: Saturday, December 29, 2018 

Send: Your receipts to the LAAF office by January 11, 2019! 
LAAF applies the earnings from this program to our operating expenses.  

Shop Acme for LAAF 


